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Present
Reception- Charlotte White (Reception)
                  Tor Chadwick (Reception)
                  Lucy Hulmes (Year 1) 
                  Steph Duncan (year 1 and 6)-left early as ill
                  Emma Heath (Year 3)
                 Lisa Cook (Year 3 and 4)
                 Jen Burgess (Year 4)
                 Sarah Jones (Year 5)
                 Kelly Emmerson(Year 6)
             
Apologies
Rachel Thomas Prasad (year 2 rep)

CR explained what actions had been completed from the points that were raised at the meeting on 15.2.17.
1)Topic homework gets no feedback. Parents fed back that the children work really hard on them and get disappointed when they get no recognition for this. CR to take to staff meeting.  Action: All staff will fill in a slip giving feedback to the homework.
2)Show and Tell day and homework for ELS in year 1 needs to be clarified.
Action: These have been clarified to the parents.
3)Reception reading: Happy that 3 books a week are coming home but children are not getting new words. CR explained that if they are unable to read 3 words, they keep the same ones. Some children getting disheartened as not moving on.
Action: CR sent home the whole list for the children to practice over the holidays and for the parents to move their child on to different words if getting disheartened.
4)Notice given before an event can sometimes be too short. Agreed that 2 weeks was fine but longer would be better as some jobs need to give 5 weeks’ notice. 
Action: Key dates will now be given out/put onto the school calendar at the beginning of a term for the whole term.
5)Request- more balls on the bottom playground. Action: These have been provided.
6)Lunch menu- parents expressed they were fed up with the baked potato choice being every day. Lucy explained that a new menu is coming out. It was discussed that some children don’t know what some foods taste like. 
Action: Helen cooked extra food so that the children could sample the food. Mr Erne took this out onto the playground.

The meeting continued with discussing the positives noted:
First Aid sessions for year 6
The new school lunch menu by the majority.

Points raised
1) Could some quiet activities be provided for the children to do at the benches during break time?
2) To promote the impact of the Working Together Group complete a ‘You said’ ‘We did’ information sheet. 
The Ofsted report was received this morning. The rest of the session was spent reading and discussing the Ofsted report. 
